
 
 

News Release 
 
 

Premier Tables Tamapta Action Plan in Legislative Assembly 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (December 8, 2009) - Premier Eva Aariak was very pleased to 
table the Tamapta Action Plan yesterday in the Legislative Assembly of Nunavut.  
 
“I am thrilled to table the Tamapta Action Plan. It is a plan that describes not only what 
we want to achieve, but how we will do it,” said Premier Aariak. 
 
The Action Plan was developed after much consultation. Full Caucus met from October 
20 – 23 to discuss the Report Card findings and to add additional suggestions in the 
context of the Tamapta Vision & Priorities. They met once more last week to review and 
discuss the updated Action Plan. 
 
 “I would like to thank all my colleagues for their comments and input to the draft Action 
Plan. Working together as a Full Caucus I believe we proved what can be achieved when 
we work together. We truly captured the essence of “consensus government,” said 
Premier Aariak. 
 
The Tamapta Action Plan outlines specific strategies for each of the priorities of the 
government.  The mandate is focused on improving public service, growth through 
education, and promoting self-reliance.   
 
“Although this is an important step, it is only the beginning,” said Premier Aariak. “This 
is not only our plan of action, but also our commitment to this territory.  We trust that 
Nunavummiut will follow our progress closely and hold us accountable for achieving 
what we have set out to do,” said Premier Aariak. 
 

### 
 
For more information, or to request a copy of the Tamapta Action Plan, contact: 
Emily Woods 
Press Secretary  
Office of the Premier 

 (867) 975-5059 
 ewoods@gov.nu.ca
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